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The Spiritual Power of Empathy Cyndi Dale 2014-10-08 Discover
your innate empathic abilities with popular author Cyndi Dale as
your guide. With this hands-on training course, you'll learn how to
comfortably use empathy for better relationships and healing the
self and others. The Spiritual Power of Empathy presents this
often-unrecognized ability in accessible ways, allowing you to

discover an expanded awareness of what empathy is, how it
works, and the myriad ways it manifests. Develop deeper
connections with your loved ones, use specialized techniques for
screening and filtering information, and gain insights on how to
overcome the difficulties empaths often face. With the power of
empathy, you'll transform the way you live and connect with the
world around you. 2015 IPPY Award Gold Medal Winner in New
Age (Mind-Body-Spirit)
Democracy and Education John Dewey 1916 John Dewey's
Democracy and Education addresses the challenge of providing
quality public education in a democratic society. In this classic
work Dewey calls for the complete renewal of public education,
arguing for the fusion of vocational and contemplative studies in
education and for the necessity of universal education for the
advancement of self and society. First published in 1916,
Democracy and Education is regarded as the seminal work on
public education by one of the most important scholars of the
century.
Final Beginnings John J. Edward 2004 Eight New Yorkers come
together in life and death in a Manhattan tunnel to try and save
the country.
You Are Psychic! Pete A. Sanders 1999-04-27 Tells how to tap
into one's higher awareness by finding the body's psychic
reception areas in order to enhance creativity, solve problems,
succeed in high-level sales, boost immunity, and improve health
One Last Time John Edward 2011 ONE LAST TIME is the
remarkable true story of internationally acclaimed psychic
medium John Edwards. John Edward began having psychic
experiences when he was no more thn a toddler and in ONE
LAST TIME he reveals how he discovered, and gradually
developed his amazing power to foretell the future and
communicate with the dead. John's fresh and honest approach
has earned him an international following amont those who seek
genuine and accurate after-death communication with departed
family and loved one. His extraordinary gift has opened a window

to the spirit world through which comes messages of love and
healing from those who have passed over to the other side. He
shows us that our loved ones never cease to leave us, and never
really die.
Love Karma Char Margolis 2013 Offers advice on awakening
psychic intuition, sending out the right kind of energy to attract a
mate, and using compromise and forgiveness to solve problems.
Awakening Your Psychic Powers Henry Reed 1996-06-15 Based
on the writings of Edgar Cayce, a guide to unleashing inborn
psychic awareness covers such areas as psychic sensitivity,
intuition-developing exercises, dreaming, meditation,
clairvoyance, and telepathy. Reprint.
Crossing Over John J. Edward 2002 In the style of his TV show
and personal appearances--poignant, funny, and remarkably
candid--Edward deals head-on with controversial issues he has
confronted on his voyage as a psychic medium.
Practical Praying John J. Edward 2010-05-04 A way to pray that
will light the darkness and lead to spiritual fulfillment In Practical
Praying, John Edward explores the power of the rosary as a tool
to bring focused energy and creative thought into our everyday
lives. For too many people, life is dark and the future feels even
darker; Edward reveals how prayer alone can illuminate a path
for us to follow and how God's gift of free will can help us chart
our own, more joyful course. The book is divided into three
sections: Section I: John’s overview of the process of prayer, his
feelings about writing on this subject, and the history of the
rosary within the Catholic Church. Section II: How Edward has
invoked the power of prayer through the use of the rosary
Section III: An audio/meditation CD that lays out the techniques
of practical praying
The Premonition Code Theresa Cheung 2018-10-16 An in-depth
study into the cutting-edge science of ‘sensing’ the future, or
precognition—from a cognitive neuroscientist and the bestselling
author of The Dream Dictionary In this groundbreaking book,
bestselling author Theresa Cheung joins forces with cognitive

neuroscientist Julia Mossbridge, PhD, Director of the Innovation
Lab at The Institute of Noetic Sciences (IONS). Together they
reveal revolutionary new research showing that sensing the
future is possible; they also provide practical tools and
techniques you can use to develop your own powers of
precognition. Precognition is the scientific name for the
knowledge or perception of the future, obtained through
extrasensory means. Often called ‘premonition’, precognition is
the most frequently reported of all extrasensory perception (ESP)
experiences, occurring most often in dreams. It may also occur
spontaneously in waking visions, auditory hallucinations, flashing
thoughts entering the mind, the sense of “knowing” and
physiological changes. Combining science and practice, Theresa
and Dr Julia unravel the mystery of precognition. The book will
cover: • What precognition is and the different types, clearly
explaining the cutting-edge science, including what is known and
what is still a mystery • The most common premonitions that
people experience and why, including examples from around the
world • Experimental tools to help you cultivate precognition
experiences to help get useful information for your life • Case
studies included throughout, with supporting scientific evidence
offered alongside to provide validation and explanation •
Personal experiences of the authors, detailing how premonition
has shaped their lives and interviews with leading scientists and
experts in the field
Mystic Apprentice 5: Psychic Skills LPE Ken Ludden
The Ethical Psychic Jennifer Lisa Vest, PhD 2022-10-11 A 101
guide for psychics and energy workers to build an authentic,
equitable, and culturally sensitive healing practice, written by AfroIndigenous intuitive, scholar, and healer Dr. Jennifer Lisa Vest.
Being an ethical psychic means being of service--and learning
how to navigate the thorny issues and unique risks inherent to
intuitive work. From knowing your boundaries and limitations-and respecting those of your clients--to resisting the temptation of
the guru lifestyle, The Ethical Psychic offers 7 critical guiding

principles for grounded, ethical practice. Intuitive, philosopher,
and ethicist Dr. Jennifer Lisa Vest, PhD, explores why (and how)
energy workers must be of service, authentic, and self-aware;
learn from their mistakes; embody sensitivity to client needs; be
humble; and listen to a higher source. With training in African
American Hoodoo, Native American Sweatlodge, Jamaican
Revivalism, Trinidadian Shango, Spiritualism, Reiki, Pranic
Healing, and other traditions, Dr. Vest is uniquely positioned to
address readers’ most common and pressing questions, like:
How do I avoid crossing boundaries? What if I’m making things
worse? What privacy considerations do I need to think about?
How can I be financially ethical? How do I avoid appropriation?
What do I need to know about working with spirits? A go-to-guide
for any medium, spirit worker, psychic, or aspiring Reiki master,
The Ethical Psychic helps readers become the grounded and
effective healers they were born to be.
What If God Were the Sun? John Edward 2001 The story of a
close-knit family and their way of dealing with life, love, and death
over the generations.
Man and His Symbols Carl Gustav Jung 1964 Explores Jung's
psychological concepts regarding the nature, function and
importance of man's symbols as they appear on both the
conscious and subconscious level
One Last Time John Edward 1999-10-01 THE NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER His television appearances have made
millions of people believe in the afterlife—and in his ability to
reach it. Now psychic medium John Edward's legion of fans can
read his remarkable true story. With a fresh, honest—and at
times even skeptical—approach, John discusses how he first
discovered, then gradually developed, his psychic ability to
foretell events and communicate with the deceased. He also
provides accounts of his most compelling readings, how they
helped heal the scars of grief and gave way to more fulfilling lives
for the living—lives where loved ones never cease to love you,

and never really die...
Infinite Quest John Edward 2012-04 The internationally
acclaimed psychic medium presents guidelines and intuitionbuilding exercises for developing one's natural psychic ability and
explains how to use this energy to make positive changes in all
aspects of life. Reprint.
At Zero Joe Vitale 2013-10-31 New stories and new processes
that outline the fourth stage ofawakening of ho'oponopono Author
Joe Vitale's previous book, Zero Limits, presenteda unique selfhelp breakthrough focused on helping overworked,overstressed
individuals overcome obstacles and achieve theirgoals. It was the
first book to explain how a secret Hawaiianmethod called
ho'oponopono can help people experience health,wealth,
happiness, and more. It empowered thousands of readers totake
control of everything in their lives in order to achieve allthey’ve
ever dreamed of. At Zero starts where ZeroLimits left off. It offers
new stories, explains new process,and reveals the fourth stage of
awakening. Explains the process called "cleaning," to delete
programs andbeliefs that you aren't aware of Shows how
repeating the phrases I love you, I'm sorry,Please forgive me,
Thank you can help you reach Divinity Life will always present
you with challenges. The practice ofho'oponopono, as revealed
by author Joe Vitale, guides you throughthe journey of life with
the tools you need to rid yourself ofhindrances and open yourself
up to infinite possibilities.
Mystic Apprentice Master Volume Ken Ludden
Sensing Psychic Mitchell Coombes 2012-09-01 The telephone
rings. You rush to answer it. The person you have been thinking
about says, ‘Hello.’ For some inexplicable reason, you feel
compelled to take the long way home from work. Only later you
discover a tragic accident would have blocked your usual route
home. Someone you haven’t seen in years comes to mind. A few
days later, you bump into him or her. Everyone is naturally
psychic. Perhaps you regularly solve problems in your
dreams—or experience ‘ah-ha’ moments out-of-the blue. Maybe

your ‘inner voice’ guides the decisions you make. Or are you
someone who just knows something without knowing why you
know it? Perhaps you can recall a time when you had a hunch
and trusted it because it felt right. Have sensations like
‘butterflies’ in your stomach—or the hairs standing up on the back
of your neck—ever alerted you to danger? Maybe you’ve
glimpsed the future, heard a voice from Beyond, or acted upon
an impulse that has saved your life. Every day people from all
walks of life sense the unspoken, read between the lines and
experience events that defy logic. Subtle or dramatic, these are
all hallmarks of natural psychic ability. In this book , Mitchell
Coombes will share with you remarkable real-life stories about
extraordinary moments of psychic awakening by everyday
people. Astonished parents talk about the amazing psychic gifts
of their young children. Pet lovers recall heartbreaking moments
when saying goodbye to a much loved pet—only to sense their
welcomed return from the spirit world days, months, or even
years later. These and many more heartfelt, surprising and
profound psychic moments will give you the keys to open the
doors for your very own psychic journey…
Sunlight Over the Marshes John Edwards 2025-07-20 A young
female detective proves herself up to the challenge of confronting
a dynasty of evil in her hometown in this gritty Southern detective
novel.Georgia state police investigator Fate Harper is used to
struggling with the conflicts and barriers of being a female officer
in the '70s. Caught between her professional obligations and
personal passions on and off the job, Fate must constantly
navigate an unlevel playing field.But when she forms a team to
investigate the corrupt sheriff in a small town, the detective
uncovers organized crime led by a syndicate of powerful men in a
deeply rooted system of drug smuggling and murder. Now, Fate
finds herself on a journey of cat and mouse, good and evil, and
greed and corruption, and she must bring down the sinister
operations or lose her life while trying.Returning home brings
plenty of drama and romance in the Deep South in this debut

novel from former Georgia Bureau of Investigation Agent John B.
Edwards.
Fallen Masters John Edward 2013-07-30 A novel of metaphysical
suspense traces the ultimate confrontation between good and
evil as it unfolds on both the Earthly plane and the Other Side.
AARP The Seven Spiritual Laws of Yoga Deepak Chopra, M.D.
2012-04-17 AARP Digital Editions offer you practical tips, proven
solutions, and expert guidance. The remarkable benefits of yoga,
which include improved flexibility, balance, muscle tone,
endurance, and vitality, only hint at the extraordinary power of
this deeply spiritual practice. When adhered to and practiced
mindfully, yoga can unlock readers’ full creative potential, their
capacity for love and compassion, and ability to find success in
all areas of their lives. The Seven Spiritual Laws of Yoga brings
spirituality back to yoga. It shows how the Seven Spiritual Laws
play a crucial role in yoga’s path to enlightenment while providing
readers with a wealth of meditation techniques, mantras,
breathing exercises, and yoga poses. Whether a newcomer to
yoga or an experienced practitioner, The Seven Spiritual Laws of
Yoga is a portal to yoga’s deeper spiritual dimension and a
beautiful step to a happier, more harmonious, and more
abundant life.
Above & Beyond John Edward 2020-09-29 WHAT HAPPENS
WHEN WE DIE? WHERE DO WE GO? WHO ARE WE
WITH?ABOVE & BEYOND addresses these questions and
more... you will be introduced to a bevy of characters that are
working through their after life experiences and revealing to you
the reader what it might be like. Sometimes emotional, many
times humorous, always enlightening and affirmative as tough
issues of life, death, and love are explored.When we start the
journey, our narrator and hero, Jack Richman seemed to have it
all, a beautiful wife and family, successful scientist and writer who
is on assignment in Johannesburg, South Africa when an
explosion takes place. This presumed terrorist attack gets
revealed to be a natural gas explosion thatdemolishes a six

street radius... Jack was at ground zero. He "wakes" up on the
Other Side to Dr. Annie Brooks and her team of residents in this
'other' worldly hospital. At first glance she looks like she
iswearing clothing from the 1800's but in a blink, she is wearing a
modern day lab coat...When Dr. Annie Brooks looks at him,
there's a calming energy that warms him and lets him know he is
going to be all right... but all Jack could think of is "his wife"...Jack
is about to come to terms with finding out he is in the Afterlife...
and he becomes our eyes and ears of what happens when he
crosses over....
The Self Urdu Teacher Edward John 1991
Mystic Apprentice Volume 5 Ken Ludden 2011-10-01 The fifth in
the series of textbooks to support the Ankahr Muse Mystic
Apprenticeship program. This volume covers the difference
between clairvoyance and psychic abilities. It chronicles the
history of psychic phenomenon from King Saul to the present
day. Students at this level have mastered all of the most common
skills and are ready to go beyond.
Developing Mediumship Gordon Smith 2009-04-06 In his latest
book, Gordon Smith – 'Hailed as the UK's most accurate medium'
– teaches you how to develop your own abilities as a medium,
with humour, warmth and skill. Using simple yet powerful
exercises Gordon talks you through each stage of your journey to
become a medium, teaching by example and including some of
his most memorable and enlightening experiences.
Crossing Over John J. Edward 2001 The psychic television host
talks about his life, his work, and his TV program, sharing stories
of the people and spirits he has encountered, and discussing his
efforts to bring peace and insight to those grieving for loved ones.
Bridging Two Realms John Holland 2018-02-27 There could be
many reasons why you’re drawn to this book — or perhaps
synchronicity had a part to play in that this book somehow found
you! Are you looking for answers as to what happens to your
loved ones after they’ve passed? Perhaps you’re wondering what
you should do after having had your own psychic experience.

Whether you’re a student of psychic studies or a practicing
medium, a believer or a skeptic, or someone who is bereaved as
a result of a loss, this book was written to provide you with all the
answers to your questions about the Other-Side. In Bridging Two
Realms, renowned psychic medium John Holland offers one of
the clearest pictures anyone could have of the Spirit World. He
draws on his decades of personal experiences with Spirit, and
includes inspirational stories and real-life case studies, to help
you pursue the unfoldment of your own spiritual abilities safely
and wisely. His hope is to help the bereaved by giving them
comfort and inspiration in knowing that there really is life after
physical death. There is evidence of the Spirit World and what
happens in those spiritual realms. Your loved ones are just a
thought away, and you can still communicate with them. They’re
still close, and they often try to reach out to us to lend their love
and support. Ultimately, you will learn that mediumship is not just
about connecting to the Spirit World; it’s just as much about
helping and healing the living. There are spiritual bridges that can
be built to connect to your loved ones who have passed, as well
as the most important bridge of all: the bridge to your own spirit.
After Life John Edward 2010 The psychic television host
discusses his life, work, and experiences, answers questions
about the mediumship process, and offers messages of healing
and hope.
Road West John Edward 2005
Psychic Intelligence Terry Jamison 2011-06-21 The Psychic
Twins have amazed audiences all over the world with their eerie
predictions that have proven to be true, including the events of
9/11, the Times Square Terrorist incident, natural disasters and
more. They've also worked with countless clients who report that
their predictions later came to be true. Although the Twins have
an undeniable gift in this area, we all have psychic capabilities-and in this book they show you how to strengthen your own, look
into your future, and change your destiny. In PSYCHIC
INTELLIGENCE, Terry and Linda Jamison explain, step-by-step,

how to dissolve the blocks that can prevent you from using and
trusting your own intuition. By exploring what they call the Four
Clairs: clairvoyance, clairaudience, clairsentience, and
claircognizance, you will be able to tap into these feelings and in
turn: --Create strong and worthwhile relationships, including
finding true love --Attract wealth and abundance -Know when to
make a career change, and what the new path should be -Experience vibrant health --Discover your authentic self and life's
purpose Now, at a time of real economic and social uncertainty,
when hope is needed and so many are feeling confused and
fearful, PSYCHIC INTELLIGENCE will show readers that we all
have the power to tap into and control our own destiny.
The Reality of ESP Russell Targ 2012-12-19 On February 4,
1974, members of the Symbionese Liberation Army kidnapped
nineteen-year-old newspaper heiress Patricia Hearst from her
Berkeley, California apartment. Desperate to find her, the police
called physicist Russell Targ and Pat Price, a psychic retired
police commissioner. As Price turned the pages of the police mug
book filled with hundreds of photos, suddenly he pointed to one
of them and announced, “That’s the ringleader.” The man was
Donald DeFreeze, who was indeed subsequently so identified.
Price also described the type and location of the kidnap car,
enabling the police to find it within minutes. That remarkable
event is one reason Targ believes in ESP. Another occurred
when his group made $120,000 by forecasting for nine weeks in
a row the changes in the silver-commodity futures market As a
scientist, Targ demands proof. His experience is based on two
decades of investigations at the Stanford Research Institute
(SRI), which he cofounded with physicist Harold Puthoff in 1972.
This twenty-million dollar program launched during the Cold War
was supported by the CIA, NASA, the Defense Intelligence
Agency, and Army and Air Force Intelligence. The experiments
they conducted routinely presented results could have happened
by chance less than once in a million. Targ describes four types
of experiments: Remote Viewing, in which a person describes

places and events independent of space and time. For example,
while in California Price drew to scale a Soviet weapons factory
at Semipalitinsk with great accuracy later confirmed by Satellite
photography. In another remote viewing, Targ accurately
sketched an airport in San Andreas, Columbia himself. Distant
Mental Influence, where the thoughts of the experimenter can
positively or negatively affect the physiology (heart rate, skin
resistance, etc.) of a distant person. Whole field isolation, where
someone in a state of sensory isolation accurately describes the
visual experiences of someone else in another place
Precognition and retrocausality, showing that the future can
affect the past. That is, the elephant you see on television in the
morning can be the cause of your having dreamed about
elephants the previous night. Final chapters present evidence for
survival after death; explain how ESP works based on the
Buddhist/Hindu view of our selves as nonlocal, eternal
awareness; discuss the ethics of exercising psychic abilities,and
show us how to explore ESP ourselves. “I am convinced,” Targ
says, “that most people can learn to move from their ordinary
mind to one not obstructed by conventional barriers of space and
time. Who would not want to try that?”
From Poverty to Power: The Realization of Prosperity and Peace
James Allen 2019-02-06 This is James Allen's first book,
published in 1901. It was also titled The Realization of Prosperity
and Peace. Allen described this book as "A Book for all those
who are in search of better conditions, wider freedom, and
increased usefulness." This book appeals to the reader from his
own standpoint, and indicates the line of development along
which each one should work in order to accomplish the greatest
amount of lasting good. Enduring success in any direction is
shown to be the result of inward adjustment and growth. Each
may accelerate his own progress by silently, but effectively
harmonizing his mental forces, the good effects of which will soon
become manifest in improved circumstances, and wider
opportunities. This Book is suitable for men and women in all

circumstances, stations, and conditions of life. The Truth is so
presented in its pages as to render it adaptable to all minds.
Numbers of business men have profited largely by reading it,
while those sacking the highest Truth have entered into larger
light and greater peace by studying its chapters.
Madame Medium Beth Parker 2019-04-22 If you've ever
wondered whether or not you might have psychic abilities, or
have simply wanted to explore how to develop the intuitive gifts
that we are all born with, this is the book for you. Written by a
French Teacher turned Psychic Medium who successfully
homeschooled herself to professional status after discovering her
own latent intuitive gifts, Madame Medium brings the psychic
world down to earth with humor and analogies that are highly
relatable. The explanations, lessons, and twenty-five hands on
homework assignments are designed to help you unleash your
inner psychic in the privacy of your own home, no matter what
your age or level of knowledge and development.-Learn how the
Spirit World works in PART I: A Medium's Guide to the UniverseGain insight into your own energy and how to balance it in Part II:
A Psychic's Guide to Staying Sane-Start tuning in to your Higher
Self and the Universe with the tools offered in PART III: Boosting
Your Connection to the Spiritnet?FREE BONUS
WORKBOOK?Purchase the book and send an email to
madamemediumbook@gmail.com to receive a 28-page printable
pdf workbook designed to go along with the 25 Homework
Assignments found throughout the book!
Embracing the Supernatural and Paranormal Phenomenon with
Developing Your Psychic Abilities Martha G Klimek 2022-02-13
Embracing the Supernatural, Paranormal Phenomenon With
Developing Your Psychic Abilities, will take you on a journey and
teach you how to embrace the Supernatural. I will take you
through the Paranormal by using simple techniques to help you
develop your Psychic Abilities. With these techniques you will
learn how to recognize the signs of your intuitive gifts. These
techniques will teach you how to communicate with your

departed loved ones and Spirit Guides. The use of Divination
such as Tarot and Oracle Cards, Astrology, Numerology and
Meditation will enhance your intuition and help develop your
Psychic Skills. Psychic Protection is a necessary protocol to be
enforced when developing your abilities. There are several True
Paranormal events of my life in this book which help you
recognize the paranormal events in your life. Everyone is born
with Psychic Abilities. You can develop and use your unique gifts
to navigate the Supernatural and Paranormal World you live in
and share everyday.
Rules of Play Katie Salen Tekinbas 2003-09-25 An impassioned
look at games and game design that offers the most ambitious
framework for understanding them to date. As pop culture,
games are as important as film or television—but game design
has yet to develop a theoretical framework or critical vocabulary.
In Rules of Play Katie Salen and Eric Zimmerman present a
much-needed primer for this emerging field. They offer a unified
model for looking at all kinds of games, from board games and
sports to computer and video games. As active participants in
game culture, the authors have written Rules of Play as a catalyst
for innovation, filled with new concepts, strategies, and
methodologies for creating and understanding games. Building
an aesthetics of interactive systems, Salen and Zimmerman
define core concepts like "play," "design," and "interactivity."
They look at games through a series of eighteen "game design
schemas," or conceptual frameworks, including games as
systems of emergence and information, as contexts for social
play, as a storytelling medium, and as sites of cultural resistance.
Written for game scholars, game developers, and interactive
designers, Rules of Play is a textbook, reference book, and
theoretical guide. It is the first comprehensive attempt to establish
a solid theoretical framework for the emerging discipline of game
design.
Here & Hereafter Tyler Henry 2022-03-29 From Tyler Henry,
celebrated medium, comes the ultimate self-help guide detailing

the insights the departed have communicated about how to live
our best, most meaningful lives. Do you want to live more
meaningfully, and in turn fulfill your life’s potential? Do you want
to have the capability to transform your life and make it infinitely
better, by paying attention to what those who have lived and died
have come to understand about the meaning of life itself? As one
of the world’s most accomplished mediums, Tyler Henry has had
thousands of communications with those who’ve already gone
through humanity’s final frontier: physical death. The life lessons
he’s learned from those conversations have been truly
transformative. In Here & Hereafter Tyler explains that by
listening and learning from the departed, following their guidance,
and paying attention to what they might have done differently, we
can get more fulfillment and purpose from our own lives. Here &
Hereafter will shed light on the most powerful understandings
Tyler has gained from modern day mediumship—and explain
how those understandings can lead us to live a more meaningful
life.
After Life John Edward 2004 The psychic television host
discusses his life, work, and experiences; answers questions
about the mediumship process; and offers messages of healing
and hope.
Infinite Jest David Foster Wallace 2009-04-13 A gargantuan,
mind-altering comedy about the Pursuit of Happiness in America
Set in an addicts' halfway house and a tennis academy, and
featuring the most endearingly screwed-up family to come along
in recent fiction, Infinite Jest explores essential questions about
what entertainment is and why it has come to so dominate our
lives; about how our desire for entertainment affects our need to
connect with other people; and about what the pleasures we
choose say about who we are. Equal parts philosophical quest
and screwball comedy, Infinite Jest bends every rule of fiction
without sacrificing for a moment its own entertainment value. It is
an exuberant, uniquely American exploration of the passions that
make us human - and one of those rare books that renew the

idea of what a novel can do. "The next step in fiction...Edgy,
accurate, and darkly witty...Think Beckett, think Pynchon, think
Gaddis. Think." --Sven Birkerts, The Atlantic
Crossing Over John Edward 2010-05 The psychic television host
talks about his life, his work, and his TV program, sharing stories
of the people and spirits he has encountered, and discussing his
efforts to bring peace and insight to those grieving for loved ones.
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